
 

 

 

ASX / MEDIA RELEASE       

2nd August 2010 
 
COCHLEAR ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF NON-EXECUTIVE 
DIRECTOR 
 
 
Sydney, Australia, 2nd August 2010: Cochlear Limited (ASX:COH) 
 
Cochlear Limited, the global leader in implantable hearing solutions, announced that 
Mrs Yasmin Allen has today been appointed to the Board. 
 
Mrs Allen has over 20 years’ experience in business, investment banking and as a 
company director.  Mrs Allen is currently an independent non-executive director of 
Insurance Australia Group (IAG), Chairman of Macquarie Specialised Asset 
Management (MSAM) and is a Member of the Advisory Board of the Salvation Army. 
 
Mrs Allen will become a member of the Audit and Risk, Technology and Innovation, 
and Nominations Committees. 
 
Commenting on the appointment, Cochlear Chairman, Mr Rick Holliday-Smith said, 
“Mrs Allen brings high quality skills and experience to Cochlear that will be relevant for 
the next phase of our development and growth. The Board and I look forward to 
working with Mrs Allen to support the Company’s future.” 
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Company contacts: 
 
Dr Chris Roberts, CEO/President 
p:  + 61 2 9428 6555 
 
Neville Mitchell, CFO 
p:  + 61 2 9428 6555 
 
 


